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From: James Dixon - NOAA Federal <james.dixon@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 1:37 PM


To: Jones, Rob


Subject: Re: Status update


Thank you sir!


On Fri, Apr 23, 2021 at 1:06 PM Jones, Rob <rjones@nwifc.org> wrote:


Hi James,


I expect it to come your way this afternoon.


Rob


On Fri, Apr 23, 2021, 1:03 PM James Dixon - NOAA Federal <james.dixon@noaa.gov> wrote:


Good afternoon Rob,


Just wanted to check in on where the consultation package is?


Thanks for any update you can provide.


--

James Dixon


Sustainable Fisheries Division


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


360-522-3673


james.dixon@noaa.gov


--

James Dixon


Sustainable Fisheries Division


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


360-522-3673


james.dixon@noaa.gov
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